
 

yo
ut

h
 

ki
ds

 

Prayer Requests 
 

If you have prayer requests that you would like to make  
public to the GC family, please send them to the following 
email address: pray@gracechapelchurch.com 
 
Pray 
 

If you would like someone to pray with you, please reach out 
to one of our Shepherds, Ministers, or anyone on the Host 
Team and they will help you identify the right person.   
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family.gracechapelchurch.com  

Want to follow along today on a smart  
device?  

Just hold your iPhone camera up to 
this QR code for a link to the sheet 
music for todayõs songs,   bulletin, 
and previous messages. 

  - OR - 

Go to this link: 
http://www.gracechapelchurchofchrist.com/messages/ 

 
 

Spring Breakaway - Register throughout March for our annual Spring retreat on April 26-28. Full details 
and online registration on the Youth website: family.gracechapelchurch.com 
 
 

Save the dates for these additional events in 2019: 

¶ VBS - June 3-7; current 6th-12th graders can volunteer & participate in activities throughout the 
week 

¶ Summer XP - July 5-8; an exciting new experience for 5th-8th graders at Ocoee Retreat Center;            
registration will open on March 24; more  details coming soon 

Youth Night  
Sundays, from 5:30-7:45 PM 
All 6th-12th graders are welcome for free dinner, singing worship, message from the Bible, and Small Group        
discussions. 
Current series: The Man - become like Jesus as you get to know Him from Matthew 
Tonightôs Speaker: Ben Patterson 
Bring your own paper Bible and a highlighter/pen to make notes. 
Join the conversation & watch message videos on the ñGC Youthò Facebook Group: https://www.facebook.com/
groups/GCYouthGA/ 

 Grace Chapel Church of Christ                March 10, 2019  Grace Chapel Church of Christ                                                March 10, 2019 


